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LYBS Board Meeting Minutes

27JUNE2012

8:00pm

Littleton Town Hall – Multi-Purpose Room

Board Members present at the meeting were: 

John Davis
Bernie Lane
Brook Moore
Gary Wilson
Tom Furlong
Ed McCarthy

Randy Fisher
Chuck Decoste
Mike Gearty

Board members not present:

Bill Sager
Steph Jahnle
Rob Warner
Timalyn Rassias
Shawn Abetz
Ron Cochran

Non-Board members/volunteers attended:

Scott Leaver
Paul Macgreagor
Adam Susser

David Collari
Ed Mullen
Jen Barlow

Brook called the meeting to order at 8:35 pm.

· Roll Call (attendance)/Visitors

· 5th Grade Jackets – Brook Moore

· Parents have contacted coaches about replacement jackets
· Chuck is working on this and girls will be accommodated at the best they can.  Some jackets might be re-used.
· Review/Approve minutes from 13 June 2012

· Motion to approve by Chuck Decoste, second by Bernie Lane, motion carried.  Approved unanimously.

· Majors 60/70 Discussion – Ed McCarthy
· Chuck D provided background on the 60/70 switch.  Cal Ripken developed this as 70 would be a transition between 60 and 90 foot diamond.
· Brook M had a discussion with Brian Bowen (Cal Ripken district chair) and Brian stated that the intent is all 12 year olds would play Major 70 although he did state that many towns will reserve 70s for the top 11 and 12 year olds.
· Ed M distributed printouts from Mac League towns that clearly state their 60/70 teams are try-out teams.
· Adam Susser provided his thoughts.  He felt that some evaluators were “tough graders.”  His feeling was 3 or 4 could have played up.  It wasn’t a safety issue.  His point is we need to review how we evaluate the kids at the end of the season.
· A long discussion followed that the end of season evaluation needs to be adjusted.
· Brook suggested that end of year evaluations in which all coaches are there for discussion.
· Chuck suggests that a Fall Evaluation for all players.
· Tom F has suggested that the policy/guidelines for team selections be stated clearly on the website.
· Chuck D will provide an outline to Brook who will draft the policy to be posted.
· Brook motions that the board reviews the Majors 60/70 player selection for seasons going forward.  John D seconded.  The vote didn’t carried, 2-6.
· Mike G. motioned that all 12 year olds play up unless a safety issue.  Chuck D seconded.  Motion carried 5-3.
· Bernie L motions to reconsider previous.  Chuck D seconded.  Motion carried 5-3.
· Minors Tournament Team Fees – Scott Leaver and Ed Mullen

· Scott and Ed wanted to know if they could waive the $40 fee for hardship cases.
· Next Meeting – September 5th @ 8pm.

· John D to reserve a location.
· Meeting adjourned – 10:15pm
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